
Hello Probe Family! Welcome to February! February is a short
month but there is a lot packed into it. Make sure to check the
calendar at the end of this newsletter to check out all of the
activities taking place. Our Winter Walk day is scheduled for

February 5th but that will also depend on the weather so if we
make a change to that date, we will let you know.

The Lethbridge School Division Town Hall takes place on
Tuesday, February 4th at Victoria Park High School from 6:30 -
8:30 in the gym.  If you haven’t registered, you can click on this
link, or just show up at the event and they will set you up.  It is a
great opportunity to help set priorities for the School Division

and provide feedback.
Just a reminder that there is no school for students from Monday,

February 17th (Family Day) to Friday, February 21st (Teacher’s
Convention)

We hope you have a great February and we hope to see you
around the school!
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Dr. Probe School Council - Next Meeting
Wednesday, February 5th @ 6:30 PM in the

Staff Room.
Everyone is welcome to attend!

Looking to show off your Probe Pride?  Well, we now have a school store
that is open 365 days a year!  You can purchase shirts, hoodies, hats,
pants, etc. and have them shipped directly to your home!  If you are

interested, you can check it out here Dr. Probe School Store!  There is
also a link on our school webpage under Quick Links.

Online School Store

School Calendar - Please refer to this as it has the most up-to-date
listing of events.
School Bell Times
School Supply Lists
School Handbook 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact me:

      Chris Harris, Principal      chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca

Links

 Grade 1-5 Registration 
for the 2025/26 school year opens
Monday, March 3!  You will need to
log into your PowerSchool account

and click on School Engage to
complete your registration.

https://gpro.entripyshops.com/login?ReturnUrl=/store/index
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/calendar
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/bell-schedule2
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/registration
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/download/465754
mailto:chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca


Family Literacy Day
 We started with an assembly featuring a guest author, Malak

Abdullah. Families joined us to read to classes while students an dstaff
dressed up as book charcters —such a special way to share the joy of

reading! 



Chinese New Year

A big thank you to Meixi, Madison, and Caleb for helping us
celebrate Chinese New Year yesterday! They shared

information and treats with the school, making the celebration
extra special. We also want to give a huge shoutout to Tyler’s

family for bringing in delicious Chinese food from their
restaurant—it was such a treat! Thank you for sharing your

culture with us!

We are vey excited for our upcoming Tracking the Trek
meeting on Thursday, March 6th from 4:30 - 7:00 pm.
This event is a continuation of Mapping the Trail  event
from November and will  continue to showcase student
work and progress in all  areas, but the take home
materials from teachers will  be more numeracy
focused.  

We will  also have special guests with us this evening to
share information around Digital Wellness and
Community Activities. 

Our teachers may also reach out to  families to set up
individual student interviews.  If  you would l ike to set
up an individual interview, please contact your child’s
teacher to arrange a time

Tracking the Trek



In person ADHD parent group
 

An educational group offering introductory
information on ADHD to parents and caregivers.
Participants are asked to register in advance for

the five sessions covering: 
 
 

· What is ADHD and how to talk to you child/teen
about it

· How medication, nutrition, exercise, and sleep
impact ADHD 

· How ADHD impacts self-regulation and the
importance of co-regulation

· Tools for parenting a child/teen with ADHD
· Navigating school systems and community

services 

 Tuesdays from 6 to 7:30 p.m., February 25 to
March 25, 2025. 

 
Recovery Alberta Child, Youth and Family

Addiction and Mental Health Clinic, Melcor Centre
(Suite 120A 200 - 4 Ave. S.).

 
To register, call Access Addiction & Mental Health

1-888-594-0211



Newsletter February WELLNESS
 

Hello Dr. Probe families! Some updates from Wellness as
February is a busy month. First, welcome to my

practicum of social work student Chelsea O’Neill.
Chelsea is with us until April and will be support capacity
building groups throughout the school! Chelsea is in her

final semester, and she is bringing much appreciated
support to our school.

February will also see supports offered from our
Lethbridge School Division Mental Health Capacity

Building Team. They will be offering 4 lessons to every
grade level on developmentally specific curriculum

around social/emotional well-being. See the attached
flyer for lesson specifics. We appreciate their support of

our school community very much. They bring a wealth of
knowledge and experience into our building!



Finally, February sees us acknowledging Kindness week,
February 24 – 28, and Pink Shirt Day on Wednesday
February 26. This year our school is participating in a

division wide initiative called ‘Kindness Call Outs’. Staff
will be on the lookout for kind acts and gestures and will

be recognizing students by giving them a ‘Call Out’.
Students receiving the ‘Call Out’ enter it into a ballot box

in the office for a chance to win a $50.00 gift card to
Park Place Mall for themselves AND a chance for our

school to win a prize! We know that our students strive
for kindness each day. This special awareness campaign

is an opportunity to celebrate acts that go above and
beyond! Alongside this the Indigenous Education Team is

encouraging elementary schools to participate in the
‘Kitsikakomimm – I Love You’ initiative which is a

donation drive. Students are encouraged to bring a food
item or water during the month of February. The items
will be distributed to areas of need in our community.

Thank you, Dr Probe families, for your ongoing support
of mental health programming at Dr. Probe School. You

are so appreciated!








